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October 11, 2019 
 
Dear School Board, 
 
Wonderful things are happening at KES! Students are working hard and playing harder.  Students are 
learning amazing things.  It is wonderful to see our students grow. 
 
Enrollment: Pre-School: 37, Kindergarten: 82, 1st Grade: 79, 2nd Grade: 78, 3rd Grade: 82, 4th Grade: 78, 
5th Grade: 92 Total Numbers: 528 
 
Activities: Thank you to Lion’s Club Soccer! Over 300 KES and Stricker students have 
descended on our fields Tuesdays and Thursdays during September and October. It has been a 
fun season! A big thank you also to parents and community members who have been coaching 
and supporting these awesome kids! KYA girls’ basketball is coming around the corner. It 
should be another exciting season. Classroom Harvest parties will be held on October 25th during 
the last hour of the school day which is an early release. Kindergarten will hold their Harvest 
Parties on the 24th. 
 
Data Dig: As we are making strong efforts to make data driven instructional decisions.  All 
grade levels at KES have met to discuss the results of these assessments and are making 
meaningful instructional decisions based on this information. As we are nearing the end of 1st 
quarter, all grade levels are administering common quarterly assessments in Math and ELA.  We 
are hoping to see continued student growth on these assessments as well 
 
Elementary Book Fair:  Our Biannual Scholastic Book Fair will held during the week of parent teacher 
conferences.  This event biannual event is planned by Mrs. Stover and made possible with volunteers 
from our PTSO.  We are excited to host this annual event in familiar settings as we are enjoying our 
renovated building. 
 
Thanks to the support of our teachers, volunteers, and board members.  Kimberly Elementary School is a 
great place to be! 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Megan Garner, Principal 
Kimberly Elementary School 
 


